
Schule Friedl Kubeika 
f~r unabh~ngigen Film 

Dear Nadia Denton, 

The 'School Friedl Kubelka for Independent Film '  is an artists '  
initiative for the promotion of aspiring filmmakers and for artistic 
exchange and teaching by national and international film artists.  

Founded in 2006 by Friedl Kubelka and directed by Philipp 
Fleischmann since 2014, the program is based on Dante 's  quote "where 
the intended must be". A passionate interest in a topic and its 
realisation on (analog) film is what matters. The aim of a school 
year is to create independent film works and to gain your own 
position, way of working and understanding of film. 

The school would be delighted to invite you to give a talk as part 
of this year ' s  program to talk about your personal approach to 
cinema and your curatorial work on Nollywood. .  We very much hope you will accept our invitation and look forward to 
hearing from you .  
Kind regards, 

P�:Ccnhiiimaiannin1 _
Artistic director 

Neubaugasse 64-66/1/5a/1070 Wien 
+43(0) 1 522 34 75 
film@schulefriedlkubelka.at 
schulefriedlkubelka.at/filmschule 


